
Information Item 
 

Date: December 11, 2017 

To: The City Manager 

From: Gregory M. Turner 

Subject:  
 

Consideration of a Resolution Authorizing Acquisition of 13 Pay Stations to Replace the 

Existing 13 Pay Stations in Downtown. 

 
 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  Improve Integrated Road Network 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: Yes 

 

Currently, there are 13 Luke II, multi pay stations located primarily near City Hall.  The 

manufacturer of the existing pay stations has informed staff that effective March 2018 these pay 

stations will no longer be supported by them.  Additionally the machines run on a Microsoft 

software which is no longer supported by Microsoft, therefore we may fall out of PCI 

compliance or no longer be able to accept credit card payments.   

 

Replacement pay stations by Luke II typically costs $15,400 per unit. However, due to the 

number of units to be replaced the supplier has reduced the cost to less than $10,000 per unit.  

The replacement units will operate just like the old units.  The replacement units will accept 

payment by coin, bills or credit cards and are also capable of receiving payment by phone when 

the city is ready to take advantage of that option. 

 

Funding for the replacement pay stations were approved in the 2017-2018 capital improvement 

plan and are available. 

 

 
Committee Action: 
 

Committee Finance 12/11/17 Action Approval 

For Unanimous  Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


